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Introduction / Background 
 
 

There is a requirement for the NCWG to consider S4 guidance on buried cables resulting 
from Action 68 of HSSC8. 

 

 
 
Example of a cable passing through a marine mining area. 
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Analysis / Discussion 

S4 currently provides the following guidance on buried cables: 

 

 

Conclusions 

The ICPC have raised concerns with the guidance at B-443.8 and have indicated that buried cables 
may still be at risk from anchoring and certain types of marine activity such as fishing and mining. 

Recommendations 
NCWG to review guidance in S4 B443.8 and C408.1 and liaise with ICPC to gain better 
understanding of concerns and opinions. 
 

Justification and Impacts 

NCWG may need to correspond with ICPC.  

S4 B443.8 and C408.1 may require revision. 

 

Action required of NCWG 

Note comments from ICPC and review S4 guidance. 
 

 

 


